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  Swift for Programmers Paul J. Deitel,Harvey M.
Deitel,2015 'Swift for Programmers' is a
programming-language focused book designed to get
practicing programmers up-to-speed quickly in
Swift programming. The Deitels provide thousands
of lines of proven Swift code in the book, using a
mix of code snippets and live-code examples. When
they present code snippets rather than full-length
complete programs, the snippet will be extracted
from a Deitel-created, compiled, live-code example
to ensure that the snippet is correct
  Android for Programmers Paul J. Deitel,Harvey M.
Deitel,Abbey Deitel,2013 Presents a guide to
Android application development using the app-
driven approach for seven fully coded apps that
include syntax, code walkthroughs, and sample
outputs.
  App Inventor 2 Advanced Concepts Edward
Mitchell, MS, MBA,2015-09-01 MIT App Inventor 2 is
a fast and simple way to create custom Android
apps for smart phones or tablets. Volume 2 in the
series introduces debugging methods, explains
additional controls not covered in Volume 1,
introduces “agile” methods for developing a real
world app, and provides sample code for using the
TinyDB database. This App Inventor 2 series is
targeted at adult learners (high school and up).
App Inventor 2 provides a simplified “drag and
drop” interface to layout your app’s screen
design. Then implement the app’s behavior with
“drag and drop” programming blocks to quickly
assemble a program in a graphical interface.
Volume 1 of this series covered the basics of the
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App Inventor user interface Designer and the
Blocks programming editor, plus basic “blocks”
programming concepts and tools for arithmetic,
text processing, event handling, lists and other
features. Volume 2 builds upon Volume 1 to provide
tips on debugging programs when the apps work
incorrectly, how to us hidden editing features,
and how to install your own apps on to your phone
or tablet for general use. Code samples are
provided for using the Notifier component for
general use or for debugging, for user interface
control tricks such as buttons that change color
continuously or implementing the missing “radio
buttons” component, using ListPicker and Spinner
for list selections, and using the WebViewer to
display web pages in your app. The book includes a
large section on designing and building a sample
real world application and finishes with a chapter
on using the TinyDB database. Chapters
Introduction Chapter 1 - App Inventor Tips Chapter
2 - Debugging App Inventor Programs Chapter 3 -
User Interface Control Tricks Chapter 4 -
Designing and Building a Real World Application
Chapter 5 - Tip Calculator Version 2 Chapter 6 -
Tip Calculator Version 3 Chapter 7 - Tip
Calculator Version 4 Chapter 8 - Tip Calculator
Version 5 Chapter 9 – Using the TinyDB database
  Special Edition Using JavaScript Paul
McFedries,2001 Special Edition Using JavaScript
contains an overview of JavaScript, programming
fundamentals, basic objects, working with browser
windows, working with the document object, working
with forms and dynamic HTML .
  Android App Development Franceschi,2016-12-29
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Android App Development is written for the Android
programming course and takes a building block
approach, presenting a real app from start to
finish in each chapter. Each chapter is broken
down into manageable topics, demonstrating a topic
and then a working app.
  The Ultimate iOS 10, Xcode 8 Developer Book.
Build 30 apps John Bura,Razvan Nesiu,Alexandra
Kropova,Mammoth Interactive,Nimish
Narang,2017-01-26 Have you always wanted to create
your own iOS application? In this book, you will
learn how to build an app from scratch using
Xcode. We use real-life, practical examples that
you will be able to use when developing your own
apps. Your first app will be up-and-running in no
time! This is the largest iOS and Swift book ever
released! Buy it today!
  iPhone For Dummies Edward C. Baig,Bob
LeVitus,2008-10-10 The iPhone 3G is here! You’ll
want to make the most of it, and iPhone For
Dummies, 2nd Edition is ready to help. Master the
multitouch interface, send text messages, enjoy
rich-HTML e-mail, use GPS maps, and more, with
this full-color guide to show you how! Edward C.
Baig and “Dr. Mac” Bob LeVitus, two giants of Mac-
dom, have packed this colorful little book with
tips on every cool feature of the iPhone 3G.
They’ll show you how to find and download hundreds
of cool apps from the new Apps Store, sync up your
contact lists with MobileMe, browse the Internet,
take photos, download music, and much more. For
example: Use 3G wireless technology to surf the
Web faster, send and receive e-mail, and talk on
the phone, all at once Play music, watch videos on
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the widescreen display, or download a game from
the App Store Navigate Web sites or photos using
tap, flick, and pinch Get turn-by-turn directions,
view a map, get live traffic information, or find
services near your location with the GPS feature
Synchronize data, calendar entries, and address
books between your desktop and your iPhone Snap,
share, sync, and save photos See how the touch
screen lets you type, surf, dial, download, play
music, and more, all with a simple tap Use the new
scientific calculator Find out what Microsoft
Exchange has to offer You already love your
iPhone. With iPhone For Dummies, 2nd Edition,
you’ll find more to love!
  Introducing IOS 8 Steve Derico,2014-12-03 Learn
to make iOS apps even if you have absolutely no
programming experience. This hands-on book takes
you from idea to App Store, using real-world
examples—such as driving a car or eating at a
restaurant—to teach programming and app
development. You’ll learn concepts through clear,
concise, jargon-free language. This book focuses
on Apple’s new programming language, Swift. Each
lesson is divided into two parts: the lecture
portion explains the terms and concepts through
examples, and the exercise portion helps you apply
these concepts while building real-world apps,
like a tip calculator. Learn how to think
differently—and see the world from a whole new
perspective. Learn the basic building blocks of
programming Dive into the Swift programming
language Make apps for iPhone and iPad Use GPS in
your app to find a user’s location Take or select
photos with your app Integrate your app with
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Facebook and Twitter Submit your app to the App
Store Manage and market your app on the App Store
  IOS 8 for Programmers Paul J. Deitel,Harvey M.
Deitel,Abbey Deitel,2014-12-16 A guide to app
development with iOS 8 using Swift, an Apple
programming language, covering such topics as
storyboards, view controllers, game templates,
animation graphics, user defaults, motion event
handling, and app pricing.
  Learning Progressive Web Apps John M.
Wargo,2020-02-18 Use Service Workers to
Turbocharge Your Web Apps “You have made an
excellent decision in picking up this book. If I
was just starting on my learning path to mastery
of Progressive Web Apps, there are not many folks
I would trust more to get me there than John.”
—Simon MacDonald, Developer Advocate, Adobe
Software developers have two options for the apps
they build: native apps targeting a specific
device or web apps that run on any device.
Building native apps is challenging, especially
when your app targets multiple system types—i.e.,
desktop computers, smartphones,
televisions—because user experience varies
dramatically across devices. Service Workers—a
relatively new technology—make it easier for web
apps to bridge the gap between native and web
capabilities. In Learning Progressive Web Apps,
author John M. Wargo demonstrates how to use
Service Workers to enhance the capabilities of a
web app to create Progressive Web Apps (PWA). He
focuses on the technologies that enable PWAs and
how to use those technologies to enhance your web
apps to deliver a more native-like experience.
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Build web apps a user can easily install on their
local system and that work offline or on low-
quality networks Utilize caching strategies that
give you control over which app resources are
cached and when Deliver background processing in a
web application Implement push notifications that
enable an app to easily engage with users or
trigger action from a remote server Throughout the
book, Wargo introduces each core concept and
illustrates the implementation of each capability
through several complete, operational examples.
You’ll start with simple web apps, then
incrementally expand and extend them with state-
of-the-art features. All example source code is
available on GitHub, and additional resources are
available on the author’s companion site,
learningpwa.com. Register your book for convenient
access to downloads, updates, and/or corrections
as they become available. See inside book for
details.
  Android Fully Loaded Rob Huddleston,2012-08-03
Fully loaded with the latest tricks and tips on
your new Android! Android smartphones are so hot,
they're soaring past iPhones on the sales charts.
And the second edition of this muscular little
book is equally impressive--it's packed with tips
and tricks for getting the very most out of your
latest-generation Android device. Start
Facebooking and tweeting with your Android mobile,
scan barcodes to get pricing and product reviews,
download your favorite TV shows--the book is
positively bursting with practical and fun how-
tos. Topics run the gamut from using speech
recognition, location-based mapping, and GPS, to
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setting up your Android as a broadband modem and
much more. Helps you get the most out of your
Android smartphone and related technology,
including Motorola Droid 2, Motorola Photon 4G,
HTC Thunderbolt, LG Optimus 3D, and HTC EVO 3D
Shows you how to put a slew of stuff on your
Android: old movies, TV shows, music,
spreadsheets, presentations, Word documents, and
much more Covers all the basic features such as
web browsing, using Facebook and Twitter, taking
photos, playing music, and using e-mail Offers
dozens of high-level tips and tricks, such as
using an Android as a broadband modem, barcode
scanning, using the GPS, and speech recognition
You won't believe all that you can do with Android
smartphones. Get Android Fully Loaded, Second
Edition and don't miss a thing!
  C# 2012 for Programmers Paul J. Deitel,Harvey M.
Deitel,2013 C# Programming 2012.
  101 Windows Phone 7 Apps, Volume I Adam
Nathan,2011-04-08 Full Color INCLUDES COMPLETE
CODE AND ASSETS FOR EACH APP IN THIS VOLUME! Got a
great idea for an app? There’s a chapter for that!
Calling all developers: Windows Phone 7 is
starting to gain traction, and the opportunity is
yours to sell the next killer app! 101 Windows
Phone 7 Apps is a book series like no other–best-
selling author and Microsoft developer Adam Nathan
walks you through the process of building 101
real, robust, diverse, and marketplace-certified
Silverlight applications. You not only get online
access to the full source code and related assets,
but the book is chock full of tips, warnings, and
advice that can only come from Adam’s experience
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of writing so many complete applications and
selling them in the Windows Phone Marketplace.
Imagine how long it would take you to develop and
test 50 apps and how much you would learn from the
experience. Rather than spending all that time
starting from scratch, use this book to hit the
ground running! Whether you simply make cosmetic
changes to apps in this book (for example,
creating kid-themed versions), repurpose apps
(such as building a mortgage calculator based on
Chapter 10’s tip calculator), or build something
completely unique, this book can greatly
accelerate your development time and help you
create high-quality apps. Sell your apps in the
Windows Phone Marketplace and make this book pay
for itself! Volume I contains the first 50 apps
and covers the following: Everything you need to
know about Silverlight Fully exploiting phone
features such as the application bar,
hardware/software keyboards, multi-touch,
accelerometer, microphone, and more Using rich
controls such as pivots, panoramas, and controls
in free toolkits, such as date/time pickers,
toggle switches, charts, and graphs Building your
own custom controls, including popular ones
missing from the platform, such as a checkable
list box, multi-select picker box, and color
picker Broadly applicable pages, such as a photo-
cropping page and accelerometer-calibration page
How to make your app look and feel like a first-
party app Practical tips on a wide range of
topics, even acquiring and creating sound effects,
using custom fonts, and creating icons
  HTC ThunderBolt For Dummies Dan
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Gookin,2011-06-28 Full-color guide to the exciting
HTC Droid ThunderBolt! Now that you've got your
high-powered new HTC ThunderBolt smartphone,
you've got to figure out how to use it! If you're
more than a little intimidated by the technology
and somewhat put off by the formal documentation,
this book can help. Written in the fun but clear
and thorough For Dummies style, this book answers
all your questions about Verizon's first 4G LTE
Android device and helps you get the very most out
of it. Helps you get up to speed quickly on how to
use the ThunderBolt smartphone Delves into the
basics?how the technology works, how to configure
everything, and how to purchase apps through the
Android Market or Verizon's AppSphere Delivers a
full slate of how-tos, tricks, features, and
techniques, all in full color Covers everything
you need to know, including setup and
configuration, texting, e-mailing, accessing the
Internet, maps, navigation, camera, video, and
synching with a PC Shows you how to customize your
HTC ThunderBolt, how to maintain it, and how to
expand or upgrade it with new software Once you
learn all the bells and whistles, you'll be
overjoyed with your new Android device. The fun
starts with HTC ThunderBolt For Dummies.
  iPhone for Programmers Paul Deitel,Harvey M.
Deitel,Abbey Deitel,Eric Kern,Michael
Morgano,2009-10-29 The professional programmer’s
DEITEL® guide to iPhone app development using
iPhone SDK 3.x, Xcode®, Objective-C® and Cocoa®
More than 1.5 billion iPhone apps were downloaded
from Apple’s App Store in just one year! This book
gives you everything you’ll need to start
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developing great iPhone apps quickly and–once
you’ve joined Apple’s fee-based iPhone Developer
Program–to get them up and running on the App
Store. The book uses an app-driven approach–each
new technology is discussed in the context of 14
fully tested iPhone apps (7700 lines of code),
complete with syntax shading, code walkthroughs
and sample outputs. Apps you’ll develop include:
Welcome Spot-On Game Route Tracker Tip Calculator
Cannon Game Slideshow Favorite Twitter® Searches
Painter Voice Recorder Flag Quiz Game Address Book
Twitter® Discount Airfares By Chapter 3 you’ll be
building apps using Xcode®, Cocoa® and Interface
Builder. You’ll learn object-oriented programming
in Objective-C® and build apps using the latest
iPhone 3.x technologies including the Game Kit,
iPod library access and more. iPhone for
Programmers include practical, example-rich
coverage of: • iPhone SDK 3.x, XCode®, Interface
Builder • Object-Oriented Programming in
Objective-C® and Cocoa® • Collections, GUI, Event
Handling • Controllers, Application Templates •
UIView, Multi-Touch™ • Core Audio, Core Animation,
NSTimer • Tables, UINavigationController • Map
Kit, Core Location, GPS, Compass • Photos, iPod
Library Access • Serialization
  Tiny Android Projects Using Kotlin Denis
Panjuta,Loveth Nwokike,2024-02-02 In today’s fast-
paced world, Android development is a rapidly
evolving field that requires regular updates to
keep up with the latest trends and technologies.
Tiny Android Projects Using Kotlin is an excellent
resource for developers who want to learn to build
Android applications using the latest tools and
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frameworks. KEY FEATURES • Teaches building
Android apps using Kotlin, XML, and Jetpack
Compose • Includes saving data on the device using
the Room database library • Teaches communication
between an Android device and data on the internet
using REST API • Shows how to create different
Android menu navigations using Jetpack Compose •
Introduces the most architectures used in Android
Projects and implements MVVM With Kotlin being the
most preferred language for Android development,
this book provides a practical, hands-on approach
to learning the language and building high-quality
Android apps using Kotlin, XML, and Jetpack
Compose.
  Pro Smartphone Cross-Platform Development Sarah
Allen,Vidal Graupera,Lee Lundrigan,2010-11-22
Learn the theory behind cross-platform
development, and put the theory into practice with
code using the invaluable information presented in
this book. With in-depth coverage of development
and distribution techniques for iPhone,
BlackBerry, Windows Mobile, and Android, you’ll
learn the native approach to working with each of
these platforms. With detailed coverage of
emerging frameworks like PhoneGap and Rhomobile,
you’ll learn the art of creating applications that
will run across all devices. You’ll also be
introduced to the code-signing process and the
distribution of applications through the major
application stores, including Research In Motion
(BlackBerry), Apple, and Microsoft.
  The Business of iPhone App Development Dave
Wooldridge,Michael Schneider,2010-08-26 The
phenomenal success of the iPhone and the iPod
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touch has ushered in a “gold rush” for developers,
but with well over 100,000 apps in the highly
competitive App Store, it has become increasingly
difficult for new apps to stand out in the crowd.
Achieving consumer awareness and sales longevity
for your iPhone app requires a lot of organization
and some strategic planning. This book will show
you how to incorporate marketing and business
savvy into every aspect of the design and
development process, giving your app the best
possible chance of succeeding in the App Store.
The Business of iPhone App Development was written
by experienced developers with business
backgrounds, taking you step-by-step through cost-
effective marketing techniques that have proven
successful for professional iPhone app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. Although there are a few
iPhone app marketing books on the horizon, they
appear to tackle the subject from purely a
marketer’s perspective. What makes this book
unique is that it was written by developers for
developers, showing you not only what to do, but
also how to do it, complete with time-saving
resources and ready-to-use code examples. No prior
business knowledge is required. This is the book
you wish you had read before you launched your
first app!
  The Business of iOS App Development Dave
Wooldridge,Taylor Pierce,2014-10-29 Updated and
expanded for the new Apple iOS8, The Business of
iOS App Development, Third Edition shows you how
to incorporate marketing and business savvy into
every aspect of the design and development
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process, giving your app the best possible chance
of succeeding in the App Store. This book is
written by experienced developers with business
backgrounds, taking you step-by-step through cost-
effective marketing techniques that have proven
successful for professional iOS app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. No prior business knowledge is
required. The phenomenal success of the iPhone,
iPad and the iPod touch have ushered in a gold
rush for developers, but with well over a million
apps in the highly competitive App Store, it has
become increasingly difficult for new apps to
stand out in the crowd. Achieving consumer
awareness and sales longevity for your iOS app
requires a lot of organization and some strategic
planning. This is the book you wish you had read
before you launched your first app!
  Programming: Swift: Create A Fully Functioning
App: Learn In A Day! Os Swift,2016-02 Learn to
Create and Write Your Own Apps Do you have a great
idea for an app or a game? Would you like to make
your dream a reality? Do you need the tools and
skills to start making your own apps? When you
purchase Swift Programming Guide: Create a Fully
Functioning App in a Day, you'll learn how to make
your own apps and programs right away! These fun
and easy tips transform the dreaded chore of
learning programming code into a fun hobby. You'll
be proud to show off your creations to your
friends, coworkers, and family! Would you like to
know more about: Playgrounds? Classes and Methods?
Arrays and For Loops? Creating Your First iOS App?
Storyboards and Interface Builders? This helpful
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book explains how to use Xcode and Apple's new
coding language, Swift, to create amazing new
products. It takes you step-by-step through the
process of writing your first app! Download Swift
Programming Guide: Create a Fully Functioning App
in a Day now, and start making your own apps
TODAY!
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